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 On April 21, 2022, the results of the distant two-week stage of the 17th 
International Summer Space School "Advanced Space Technologies and Experiments in 
Space", dedicated to the 65-th anniversary of the launch of the first artificial Earth satellite and 

115-th anniversary of the birth of S.P. Korolev, was finished. 
 The School is organized by the Samara National Research University and is 
supported by the Volga Branch of the Russian Academy of Cosmonautics named after 
K.E. Tsiolkovsky, the International Astronautical Federation represented by the 
Administrative Committee for Space Universities (SUAC IAF), the United Nations 
Office for the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space (UNOOSA), the World Association of Space 
Universities (UNISEC). 
 569 foreign participants from 13 countries were registered to participate in the 
distant stage. For two weeks, the School participants studied the basics of the mechanics 
of space flight, the dynamics of nanosatellites, performed independent calculations and 
were tested to check the mastery of the material that you need to know in order to 
effectively participate in the face-to-face School stage. 

 The number of participants in the full-time stage should not exceed 40 people, so 
the competition was rather high (4 places had already been reserved for participants in 
the distant stage last year, who were selected but could not take part in full-stage School 
due corona virus). Based on the results of the distant stage, a main group of 40 people was 
selected and a reserve group of 7 people were allocated in case if someone from the main group 
later refuses to participate in the full-time stage, which will take place from June 20 to July 1. 

Both lists of people from 10 countries who will be invited to participate in the full-time stage of 
the School are posted on the website 

http://volgaspace.org/school_cms/index.php?id=full-time-stage&lang=en  
 

The Head of School, professor     Igor Belokonov 
 


